



Office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor: Teaching and Learning

Durban University of Technology 79 Steve Biko Road, Steve Biko Campus, Durban, 4001

P O Box 1334 DURBAN, 4000 South Africa

Tel: +27(0) 31 373 2284 Fax: +27(0) 31 373 2656

Email: dvcteachingandlearning@dut.ac.za

www.dut.ac.za

16 February 2018

SUSPENSION OF ALL LECTURES AT DUT

Dear students and colleagues

Earlier this afternoon, the Executive Committee of Senate at the Durban University of Technology, made a decision to suspend all lectures until further notice.

This decision was made following the ongoing staff strike that has affected a large number of academic programmes this week.

DUT wishes to confirm that despite the suspension of lectures, the University remains open. Student registration will still continue. Despite the staff strike, the University has already registered more than 21000 students for 2018.

Students can still register online via the DUT website (www.dut.ac.za), or in person at the Riverside campus in Pietermaritzburg or at one the DUT registration venues in Durban.

The University will announce a revised 2018 Academic calendar as soon as possible.

DUT would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused during this challenging time and we thank all students, parents, guardians, funders, our SRC, industry

partners and members of staff, for their understanding, patience and support, whilst we continue to work towards a solution.

Finally, the University would like to remind you that all official announcements will only be posted on the DUT website and the DUT staff PinBoard.



Professor Nomthandazo Gwele

Deputy Vice-Chancellor: Teaching & Learning